
TOWN OF FRISCO 
PROCLAMATION 

PROCLAIMING APRIL 14-20, 2024, AS “NATIONAL PUBLIC SAFETY 
TELECOMMUNICATORS WEEK” IN SUMMIT COUNTY, COLORADO

 

 WHEREAS, public safety dispatchers are a critical link between the public and emergency 
service personnel.  Public safety dispatchers answer 9-1-1 calls, dispatch appropriate fire, 
medical, and law enforcement resources, monitor radio activities, provide vital information, and 
insure public safety for all; and

WHEREAS, public safety dispatchers at the Summit County 9-1-1 Center have provided 
services to the citizens and visitors of Summit County with compassion and professionalism 
since 1976; and

WHEREAS, emergencies can occur 24/7 that may require police, fire, medical or other 
emergency services, and it is the responsibility of the public safety dispatchers to obtain 
accurate information from our citizens and visitors who call 9-1-1; and  

WHEREAS, the Board of County Commissioners of the County of Summit, State of Colorado, 
on April 9, 2024, proclaimed the week of April 14-20, 2024, as “National Public Safety 
Telecommunicators Week” in Summit County, Colorado.  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT PROCLAIMED BY THE FRISCO TOWN COUNCIL THAT the 
week of April 14-20, 2024, shall be proclaimed as "National Public Safety Telecommunicators 
Week" in Summit County, Colorado in honor of the men and women whose diligence and 
professionalism help keep our county, town, and citizens safe.

 
DATED THIS 9TH DAY OF APRIL, 2024. 
 

TOWN OF FRISCO 
 

By:  ___________________________ 
Hunter Mortensen, Mayor  

  
ATTEST: 
 
By: ______________________________ 

Stacey Nell, CERA, Town Clerk 
 


